ENVIRONMENT & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

From:

Jonathan Kenyon (Development Control)

To:

Janice Teague Licensing Assistant, Licensing & Regulations Unit

Ext.:

1323

Our Ref: 06/112/FUL

Date:

13.4.06

Your Ref:

RE: Ali G Pizza, Tower Street

I write to inform you that a planning application to extend the opening hours of this premises was recently refused. The application proposed to extend the opening hours from 16.00 hours - midnight Sunday -Thursday and 16.00 hours - 02.30 hours the following day on Fridays and Saturdays.

The application was refused at planning committee on 2.3.06, as members were concerned that the extension of the hours would be a constant source of nuisance to nearby residents whom would suffer from a loss of amenity. It was deemed that opening into the early hours on Saturday and Sunday mornings would be likely to result in an increase in patronage from people leaving nearby drinking establishments and the nightclub on Clifford Street, significantly adding to the levels of disturbance experienced by residents at this time. It was not accepted that residents should be expected to suffer additional disturbance, to the hours sought by the applicant.

Local residents and the Council's Environmental Protection Unit made representations in objection to the proposal.

I hope this is assistance

Regards,

Jonathan Kenyon Planning Officer